
New Bedford police looking to
identify  Hungry  Whale
breaking and entering suspect
The  public’s  help  is  requested  in  identifying  this  male
suspect for the breaking and entering into the Hungry Whale,
674 Pleasant St. This image is the clearest visual we have.
The  break  happened  at  1:51  a.m.  Nov.  23.  Anyone  with
information  is  asked  to  call  the  police  department  at
508-991-6350 or the anonymous tip line at 508-992-7463 or e-
mail tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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